
 
Construction Update I-89 Georgia Culvert Replacement Project – Week of May 8, 2017 
 
Hello, 
 
Next week the contractor will be tunneling for the new I-89 Southbound culvert that will be located 
about 40 feet below the highway. 
 
There will be no lane closures during peak travel hours (6 AM-10 AM Southbound, 2:00-8:00 PM 
Northbound). There will be potential one-lane travel at other times. 
 
PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION THROUGH THE WORK ZONE BY OBSERVING THE REDUCED 55 MPH 
POSTED SPEED LIMIT AND “HANDS FREE” IF USING A CELL PHONE. 
 
For more information on the project see 
http://i89sbgculverts.vtransprojects.vermont.gov/about_georgia.html  
 
Jill 
 
Jill Barrett 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
802.272.1248 
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